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2025 HOA Dues -  $532.00 

 

Coyotes are now a part of 
our ecosystem.  Please be 

advised to protect your 
pets at all times. 

President’s Notes 
Dear Neighbors, 
 

Reflecting on 2024, I'm grateful for the incredible support and      
camaraderie we've shared as a community. Your active             
participation in our neighborhood events, willingness to lend a 
hand, and positive spirit have made New Horizons a truly special 
place to call home. 
 

This year has been a journey marked by both challenges and 
triumphs. Together, we've navigated unforeseen obstacles and       
celebrated shared successes. I'm proud of the way our           
community has come together to support one another and make 
a difference. 
 

As we step into 2025, I'm excited about the opportunities that lie 
ahead. Let's continue to foster a strong sense of community, 
support one another, and work together to create a brighter   
future for New Horizons. 
 

Wishing you all a Happy New Year filled with joy, health, and     
prosperity. 
 

Sincerely, 

Gail Standley, Board President 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

2025 HOA Dues 
 

The 2025 New Horizon South Bay 
Association Budget has been approved. 

   

The 2025 HOA fees will be $532.00 

a 7.69% increase. 
  

Don’t forget to call your bank to change your 
automatic payment. 

 

 Mary Lee Lombardi, Treasurer 

 NSHB Board        

Thank you 
Newsletter Volunteers 

 
Fond filled gratitude to all the volunteers 

who dedicate their time and efforts on    
behalf of the Newsletter. 

 
We can only be successful with all your      

efforts.  Happy Holidays to all 
 

Newsletter Team 

Volunteers  
Removing 

Holiday 
Decorations 

 
 

Thank you to  all the         
volunteers who decorated the    
Clubhouse making it merry 
and bright.   
 
Volunteers are needed to 
assist taking down the holiday       
decorations.  
 

Please join us in the Clubhouse on: 
 
  

Saturday, January 4, 2025, at Noon. 
 
  

A big task becomes small with many hands 
helping. 

 
Heather Lamont 

mailto:nhnewsletter@yahoo.com
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                 Board Meeting on Third Wednesday of the Month, at 2:00pm 

No Board Meeting In December.  November Minutes are not approved as of the date of this Newsletter.  Look 

for the minutes in the next Newsletter publication. 

General Manager’s Notes 

General Manager Notes 
We appreciate and thank everyone who contributed to The 
PMP Employee Holiday Fund. We wish everyone Happy 
Holidays, and a prosperous New Year!  
 
 

• As of December 2024, 12 building roofs are left to complete. 

• Tripping hazard repairs, through the community, are scheduled 
for Tuesday, December 10th.  

• Clubhouse pool heater will remain shut off until Spring.  

• The new assessment of $532.00 will automatically be adjusted 
if you are set up with the PMP ACH program. If you are set up 
with auto-payment scheduled through your bank or on your 
credit card automatic deduction system, please be sure to ad-
vise the appropriate banking institution of the rate increase that 
will take place effective January 1, 2025 

• The next round of tree trimming is scheduled for January 13th 
through the 15th. 

• Watch out for coyotes. Keep your pets safe and inside your unit.  

• If you have plants covering or surrounding the exterior sewer 
cleanouts, please remove or relocate them otherwise they will 
be removed by Maintenance or the landscapers.  

• Don’t forget to submit your Board Candidacy Application by 
January 9, 2025. 

• Should you need sandbags, please contact the office.  

• The office is closed December 24th, 25th 31st and January 1st. 
Please contact PMP 24-Hour Help Line for all emergencies. 
310-694-0600 press 1 to speak to a live operator.  

• Lastly, help me congratulate David Matthews for 
being “Employee of the Month.” David was hired in 
September of 2024 and has shown tremendous 
progress through his unwavering dedication and 
hard work. Thank you, David, for all that you do! 

    
 

Janet Garcia, PMP General Manager  

 

Clubs & Activities Meetings 
 

 
 

Arts Club (Ceramic Room) 
  12:30pm to 2:30pm                                        Sundays 
Bingo (Town Hall) 
  2:00pm (Town Hall)            2nd Thursday of the Month 
Board Meeting (Town Hall and via Zoom) 
  2:00pm                           3rd Wednesday of the Month 
Bridge Club (Town Hall) 
  Noon to 4:00pm                                            Mondays 
 

   Book Club (Lounge)              
  11:00am                                               3rd Monday of the Month 

 Bunco (Lounge) 
  6:00pm to 8:00pm                2nd Tuesday of the Month 
    6:00pm to 8:00pm                4th Thursday of the Month  
 

CAG (Community Action Group)  
2:00pm                     3rd Thursday every other month 

CIC (Condo Improvement Club (Lounge) 
  6:00pm                           4th Wednesday of the Month 
Ceramics (Sports Center) 
  9:00am to 1:00pm                                    Wednesdays 
Civic Affairs Committee (Lounge) 
  2:00pm                               3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 

Coffee N Chat (Lounge)      
  10:00am                            Last Tuesday of the Month 
Conservation Club (Lounge)    
  11:00am   Quarterly            3rd Thursday of the month 
Landscaping Committee)                    
  2:00pm                                                                      2nd Wednesday 
Ladies’ Golf (Golf Course)                           
  9:00am                                                     Thursdays 
Men’s Golf (Golf Course)                          
  8:30am                                                   Wednesdays 
My Sunday Salon (Lounge)     
  3:00pm                                                   3rd Sunday of the Month 
Newsletter                                                     Monthly 
     Article Deadline                             15th of the Month 
     Publication Date           Last Wednesday of the Month 
Picnic Fun Club (Lounge)               
  10:00am  
Recyclables (by Clubhouse)     1st Friday of the Month 
  10:00am                            2nd Thursday of the Month                                                     
Scrabble (Golf Room)     
  2:00pm to 4:00pm                2nd & 4th Friday of the Month 
Tai Chi /Qigong (Town Hall)   
  10:00am                                                         Fridays 
Travel Club 
  7:00pm                         2nd Wednesday of the Month 

Coffee Chat Hour with PMP 
 

Last Tuesday of the Month 
 

Join the conversation. Enjoy the ex-
change of ideas, see your  
neighbors, and make new friends. 

Need Help? 
PMP is here for you 24/7 

  

Contact our Community Care Team at  
  

310-694-0600 
+When you are connected, 

choose Option #1  
 Then press the (*) key to 

talk to a live operator! 
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Elections are coming up in April of 2025 

•Becoming a member of the Board of Directors will provide you 
the opportunity to play a pivotal role in shaping the future of our     
organization. Your responsibilities will include: 

• Setting strategic goals and objectives to further our mission. 
• Providing oversight and governance to ensure fiscal responsibility 

and ethical conduct. 
•  Contributing to decision-making processes on key initiatives and 

policies. 
• Serving as an ambassador and advocate in the community. 
 

GET INVOLVED!! 
Deadline for nominations 1/9/2025 

DELIVERY REMINDER  
 

 

Delivery drivers have a hard time finding your address to drop off goods.  

When placing orders, take the time to better direct them.  

 
 

PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR Access # & Building # 
 

Name 

XXXXX Nadine Circle (A or B) 

Access # - Bldg. # XXX 

Torrance, CA 90505 
 

This will ensure the delivery person finds your unit.   

Less misdirected mail!!! 
 

Thank you in advance for recycling the boxes and being good to the earth.  

PLEASE be kind to your neighbors by breaking down your boxes until they 

are flat!!  If someone else takes out your trash, (family member, friend, 

caregiver), please remind them to flatten the boxes.   
 

We all thank you!  

 

Travel Club  

2nd Wednesday each month  
**First meeting January 8, 2025-7pm** 

 

1st Featured Photo Presentation 

Australia Outback by Car –  
(Alice Springs to Perth to Darwin) 

 

Interested in trips others have travelled?  
Join us for a travel presentation!! 

• Share your travel adventures 

• Share your photos 

• Exchange plane, hotel, food experiences 

• Snacks will be served 
Contact: Jeffrey Broude  

714-369-7170 or  
jebroude@yahoo.com 

  

My Sunday Salon 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS!   

 
 

‘Tis the Season to be Jolly! 
Fa La La La La La La La La  

 
 

Don we now our gay apparel 
Fa La La La La La La La La  

 

While we sing a Yuletide Carol 
Fa La La La La La La La La’ 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Join Us on: 
Sunday, Jan. 19, 2025    
3:00pm —7:00pm Lounge 

 

Kathleen Buchanan,  
Director 

Happy Hanukkah 
2024  

 

The Eight nights of Hanukkah 
celebrated  by lighting the   
special menorah starts on: 

 

December 25th and ends 
on January 2, 2025. 
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Happy holidays!  

 
We’re still in holiday mode as 
this edition goes to press. 
Christmas and the first night 
of Chanukah fall on the same 
day this year. Happy Holidays! 
Eastern Orthodox   Christmas 
to follow!  
 

Susie Hanson’s Latin Jazz Band will be back at    
Redondo Beach Union Free High School Satur-
day 1/11 at 5:00 pm. Last year was a sellout; 
look forward to her upcoming concert! 
 

Beach Cities Symphony’s next free concert at El Camino College 
will be at the Marsee Auditorium, 1/24 at 8:00 pm. The sympho-
ny  will celebrate its 75th Diamond Jubilee anniversary with a 
gala on March 1, 2025 at the Redondo Beach Elks Lodge.  For 
further details, contact the Symphony at                                         
inquiry@beachcitiessymphony.com. 
 

Studio Cabaret sponsored by TOCA will perform “Ryanhood” on 
Friday and Saturday 1/17 and 1/18 at the Nakano Theatre off 
the Civic Center Plaza, at 7:00 pm.  The group has won the Best 
Group/Duo award at the International Acoustic Music Awards 
{IAMA} ceremony.  They merge “virtuosic musicianship with 
rich and transformative storytelling.”  You can order tickets (for 
the concert and dinner) at the Armstrong box office, and re-
serve your seats, if desired. Doors open at 5:30pm . 
 

At the Armstrong in January: Sat. 1/25 is a Beach Boys Tribute 
band, and on the 26th is David Benoit.  He’ll be playing many of 
his favorite tunes and new ones from his just-released 
“Timeless”, album.  As an aside, you can listen to Herb Alpert’s 
just-released holiday album. Not bad for an 89-year-old trumpet 
player! 
 

You can enter the world of make believe and illusion and be  
entranced at the Palos Verdes Performing Arts when Rick  
Thomas performs  at his show “Mansion of Dreams on 1/25.  
There are two shows, one at 3:00pm and the other at 8:00pm, so 
you can see the Beach Boys and Rick Thomas the same day! 
 

With the Presidential Inauguration around the corner on 1/20, 
Capitol Steps will be ready with plenty of musical satire 1/18 at 
the Carpenter Center on the campus of Cal State Long Beach.  
Get ready to laugh at the political humor by the Capitol Fools, 
regardless of which side of the political aisle you sit  Call for 
seat reservations at 562/985-7000, email at cpac@csulb.edu, or 
go to the website at http://www.carpenterarts.org. 
 

Happy New Year and remember to support the arts!!! 
 

Shelly Zirkes 

Book Club  
11:00am 

Monday, January 20th 
Farewell to Manzanar 
by Jeanna Wakasuki Houston 

 

On the third Monday of the 
month, January 20, 11:00am in 
the Lounge, the Book Club will 
be discussing Farewell to       
Manzanar a True Story of      
Japanese American Experience 

during and after World War II Internment by 
Jeanna Wakatsuki Houston 
 

For a copy of this book from the Torrance       
Library Book Club collection contact: 

Teresa Turner  
(310)918-3169 

 

• Wear loose clothing & Comfortable Shoes 

• New students sign a one-time waiver 

• Check New Horizons Newsletter for monthly schedule 

• Elsie Wu, Instructor  (310) 622-2677 

• Richard Skramstad (310) 739-3645 

It’s the Holiday Season  
and Deliveries are Being Made 

 
Make sure to check your delivery dates and don’t 
leave packages out too long. 
 
Too many porch thieves are on patrol and     
snatching anything available. 
 
Be careful out there…. 

mailto:inquiry@beachcitiessymphony.com
mailto:cpac@csulb.edu
http://www.carpenterarts.org
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COOKIES AND CAROLS 
 

The holiday spirit was certainly in the air as 
a roomful of residents gathered to eat, drink, 
sing, and be merry. 
Residents brought 
home made and 
store bought     
cookies to feast!!! 
 

 
Entertainment was provided by Nick 

Blaney’s Band.  
We love this band!!! 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!                 Civic Affairs Committee 

January 18th Tournament 

  

Low Net – Low Gross Tournament  

Tee off at 9:00am.  

 

$5.00 Entry Fee 
 

Sign up in the Golf Room.  The 

clubs welcome new and future 

members. 

 

 

Men’s and Ladies Golf Clubs 

Cookies and Carols 2024 Event Pictures CIC Holiday Cheer 2024 Event Pics 
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1425 Plaza Del Amo,  
Torrance CA 90501-4034 

Licensed & Insured 

Phone - 310-320-4660 
 

Walsh is a full-service moving company. We are  
family-owned and operated, with over 55 years of 
experience in residential and commercial moving. 
 

• Containerized Storage 
• We are based in Torrance and Long Beach, CA. Official 

mover for the City of Torrance. 
• From metro Los Angeles, we will move you anywhere 

in the lower 48 states. 
• We offer vault and trailer storage to customers who 

need time to get settled. 
• You can hire us for packing and furniture moving, too. 
• Every local quote is a flat hourly rate. 
• Every long-distance quote is guaranteed based on a 

specific list of items. 
• There are no taxes, no gas surcharges, no hidden fees. 

 
Walsh’s #1 Goal – Customer Satisfaction 

 

New Horizons Residents – 10% discount 
 

The Owner, Thomas Sapper is a New Horizons Resident 
 

www.walshmoving.com 

 

Your AD Here 
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JMJ WINDOW CLEANING 
 

Jim’s WINDOW CLEANING 

30 Years exp. – Affordable Rates 
 

Jim (562) 282-7107 
 

Caregiver or House Cleaning 
  

Affordable Rates   -     Reliable European lady available for 
Caregiver or House Cleaning (Elder Care Certificate) Assist 

personal care, meal prep, etc. 
Live nearby – references upon request  
 

Call Anne at:                     424-271-1664 



 

January 2025                                                         www.nhsb.org                                                                      Page 10  
 



 

January 2025                                                         www.nhsb.org                                                                      Page 11  

Mr. Kent & Carlos Handyman Service 

Painting - Plumbing – Dryer Vent Cleaning -Carpentry 
– Repair/Assembling 

Let us add a little color to your life. 

Call - 424-355-3045       Thank you! 

THE BAY KING 

Dual-paned vinyl Windows and Doors 
Small family-owned business.  Quality product for a 

very Reasonable price.  For free estimate and  

referrals, please call  
 

Lindy at 310-387-9730 

Licensed contractor #842612 
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